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February 15, 2022  
 
 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Seeks Applicants for Vacant Equal 
Opportunity Commission (EOC) Seat 

 
San Bernardino, CA. - San Bernardino County Fifth District Supervisor Joe 

Baca, Jr. is seeking qualified applicants interested in serving on the Equal 

Opportunity Commission (EOC). The EOC was established to monitor and 

review the County’s equal employment opportunity program and advise the 

Board of Supervisors of progress in the area. The EOC typically meets on 

the first Thursday of every month, and applicants for our Fifth District seat is 

much needed, due to a recent vacancy. 

“I encourage residents throughout the Fifth District communities to apply for 

appointment to the EOC. Having good people on these County commissions 

will make our communities even better and stronger. Some rewarding duties 

that a commissioner performs are reviewing the County’s Equal Employment 

Opportunity Plan and recommend changes and/or additions where 

appropriate, recommending the Board of Supervisors of changes in the 

County’s equal opportunity policy as deemed necessary, and more. If you’re 

interested, please go to the website and apply.” – Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. 

For more information and to apply, go online to 

http://cms.sbcounty.gov/cob/Forms/BCCApplication.aspx  
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